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February 19, 2009

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of the Reno-Sparks Indian Colony, I would like to commend PACE Pacific for
doing an outstanding job in the construction of our new Health Center located in Reno,
Nevada. The 65,000 sq.ft. facility recently received the Best of 2008 award in Southwest
Contractor magazine.

The success of this project was accomplished with team collaboration and communication
between Pace Pacific and the Reno-Sparks Indian Colony. Pace did an outstanding job of
incorporating our Native Culture into the design by gaining input from our tribal elders and
Community.

Gloria J. Lowrie, President of Pace Pacific, and their team recognized our long term Health
care goals and priorities and worked with our Management team and Officials to build a

facility we are all very proud of.

I would recommend Pace Pacific to anyone who is considering a quality project which will
incorporate your specific and unique ideas and needs.

Sincerely,

@w@.
Arlan D. MW

Chairman



